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3rd April 1925

Dear Sir Arthur

Many thanks for your letter 
of yesterday. I have written Dr. Roselli telling 
h|m that if at any time he is coming to Canada 
we would be very glad to have him advise us 

if the ciates suited we v.ould be glad 
to have him address the Canadian @lub of Ottawa.

Yours sincerely,

it^A. GREENE 
HON. SECRETARY

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.MSG. KCB., 
McGill University,

Montreal.


